
Forster, Sara 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Ms. Wegener-Gave: 

Forster, Sara 
Friday, September 06, 2019 1 :46 PM 
Kelly Wegener-Gave (kelly.wegener@dow.com) 
Additional Information Request for The Dow Chemical Company, NRC Lie. No. 
21-00265-06, CN612637 

This message is in response to two letters submitted by you concerning sealed sources dispositioned from the 
radioactive materials license for The Dow Chemical Company, under NRC License No. 21-00265-06. Your 
letters, dated June 3, 2019, and August 7, 2019, will be made publicly available at the NRC's public document 
room and its Agencywide Document and Management System (ADAMS), respectively, under Accession Nos. 
ML 19169A195 and ML 19224C092. 

Upon review of the submitted information, we were unable to determine whether the request includes any 
changes to the referenced license. Accordingly, our agency does not plan to amend the referenced license, at 
this time. This determination will also be communicated to you via formal letter, upon completion of our review. 

If you had intended that the letters initiate an amendment to the referenced license, please clarify the changes 
requested, via signed and dated letter. You may submit the letter by fax, as a pdf file attached to an email, or 
by physical mail. In the alternative, if you could send a written confirmation that no amendment to the license 
is requested, at this time, it is appreciated. Please send any response to this message by Friday, September 
13, 2019. Do not hesitate to call or email me with any questions you may have. 

Sincerely, 

Sara A. Forster, Health Physicist Licensing Reviewer 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission - Region III 
Division of Nuclear Materials Safety 
2443 Warrenville Rd. - Ste. 210 
Lisle, IL 60532-4352 
sara.forster@nrc.gov 
Direct: (630) 829-9892 
Facsimile: (630) 515-1078 
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